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#122 – White Lights
Date Issued: 07/21/2010
Date Last Revised: NEW

Purpose:  The purpose of this policy is to outline the usage of white lights.

Policy:


Permits

1. White light permits are issued by the Service Director and are the responsibility of each member to keep current.

2. Permits will only be issued to regular members who are in good standing with the service.

3. Improper use of warning lights may result in revocation of permit.

4. Probationary members will not be issued a permit until their 6 month period is complete.  Exceptions to this rule may only be made by the Service Director.

Lights

1. White lights are acceptable for EMS use in the State of Iowa.

2. Small removable or inconspicuous lights are preferred.

3. Use of exterior lights (light bars) is discouraged.    

4. Strobe lights or wig wags lights may be used in conjunction with the white lights. 

5. No red lights may be used by any member, except for when used as a hidden strobe light in the rear tail lights.

Usage

1. Members must be responsible for proper usage of warning lights and understand at times that use of warning lighting in private vehicles can actually cause more problems than good.

2. Extreme caution and careful consideration to driving conditions should be used at all times.     

3. White lights should only be used when responding to the station for an emergency situation.  (Unless member is responding directly to the scene.)

4. Members must obey posted speed limits, stop signs, and other laws of the road while operating the white light.  Failure to follow these laws may result in tickets or fines by law enforcement.

5. Members should remember their actions while using white lights can be a direct reflection of the NORA SPRINGS VOLUNTEER AMBULANCE.
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